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I look at my involvement in St. Vincent 
de Paul as a journey. 

When I started in 2018, I had no idea 
where this ministry would take me -- 
as far as my spiritual growth. As I have 
taken this road, I learned that I am still 
growing -- in patience, in compassion 
for others, in developing friendships, 
in service to the community, and 
more importantly, in service to Jesus. 

I am glad that God set me on this path 
and with Him as my guide, I am 
hopeful that I will arrive at my spiritual 
destination. 

 

 

 

 


